
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

June 23, 2022 

 

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq. 

Robinson & Cole LLP 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

kbaldwin@rc.com  
 

RE: DOCKET NO. 491 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless Certificate of 

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and 

operation of a telecommunications facility located at 110 Yantic Lane, Norwich, 

Connecticut. 
 

Dear Attorney Baldwin: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 

construction time in the above-referenced matter dated June 23, 2022. Pursuant to Condition No. 

7 of the Certificate issued on March 1, 2021, the Council hereby grants your request for an 

extension of time to complete the construction of this facility until March 1, 2023.   

 

Pursuant to Condition Nos. 7 and 8 of the Certificate, any request for an extension to fully 

construct this telecommunications facility with at least one fully operational wireless 

telecommunications carrier shall be filed with the Council not later than 60 days prior to the 

expiration of this Certificate and shall be served on all parties and intervenors, as listed on the 

current service list and the Town. 

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should the 

Certificate Holder decide not to proceed with construction. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/laf 

 

c: Service List dated September 9, 2020 

 The Honorable Peter A. Nystrom, Mayor, City of Norwich (pnystrom@cityofnorwich.org) 

  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
mailto:kbaldwin@rc.com


22574243-v1 
 

 
June 23, 2022 

 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: Docket No. 491 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless Telecommunications 

Facility, 110 Yantic Lane, Norwich, Connecticut 
 
 Request for Extension 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

On March 1, 2021, the Siting Council approved the construction of a wireless 
telecommunications facility at 110 Yantic Lane in Norwich, Connecticut (Docket No. 491).  
Construction of the approved facility commenced on or about April 6, 2022 and is progressing.  
Due to certain delays it is unclear if the facility will be completed before the September 1, 2022 
deadline.  In an excess of caution, we are requesting an extension of six (6) months, to March 1, 
2023, to complete the construction and activate this cell site. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 
Copy to: 
 Michael Humphreys 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
 

  


